
Parish Paths Partnership report for Jan 2021 

 

I am carrying out the annual footpath survey this month and will submit the results to DCC PRoW 

group by mid-February. Ditching work and the restoration of a short section of collapsed bank by 

Bicton Stream on Bicton 2 footpath was completed during the year and no major works are planned 

for 2021. During the next few weeks five stiles on various footpaths in the parish are due to be 

replaced by metal gates, but this work may be delayed by the current lockdown. The parish P3 

account is contributing £500 to the labour costs for this work. 

 

Jon Roseway 

 


